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Heller Statement on Today’s Energy Vote
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Comprehensive American Energy Security and Consumer Protection Act (H.R. 6899).  

“While I believe an all of the above strategy is the best way to ensure our country’s energy security, I cannot support legislation that includes funding for the Yucca Mountain project, nor do I believe that Yucca Mountain is a necessary component to our country’s long-term energy needs.  Congresswoman Shelley Berkeley has fought against the Yucca Mountain project for many years, and I am proud to join her and the Nevada delegation to stop nuclear waste from coming to Nevada,” said Heller.  
“Unfortunately, I cannot support the Democrat alternative.  We cannot tax our way out of our country’s very serious energy problems.  The Democratic leadership in Congress continues to play political games with energy instead of providing real solutions to accommodate our country’s energy needs.  This proposal is nothing more than a political shell game in an election year,” added Heller.           
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